To whom it may concern,

Our family lives at \_\_\_\_\_. We have had the pleasure to meet our new neighbours several times over the last few months. We hear from them that they are working with the city to obtain approval for their building plans.

We understand that the city of Guelph has been doing due diligence regarding the approval of the design and overall aesthetic of the new build in this historic neighbourhood. So, our personal interests relate to the maintaining of proper setbacks and a clear delineation of our respective properties.

In that regard, Elizabeth and Robert have explicitly told us that they intend to adhere to all city by-laws regarding setbacks and other designated rules and regulations which we were very relieved to hear.

They have also indicated that they intend to do some beautiful landscaping on their property to delineate the boundary between our homes which will be lovely. We were pleased to hear that Elizabeth is in the field of landscape design and we are looking forward to seeing what she does to improve the look of the lot.

We have had a very positive experience with Elizabeth And Robert and we hope to enjoy our time as neighbours in the future.

Thank you,

Elizabeth and Matthew Christian